OneCity Trust open for
applications now

The OneCity Trust has opened its main
grant funding programme to registered
charities and constituted groups in the
city. The other requirment is that the
group must have annual income of less
than £500,000 per annum.

The charity aims to help projects which are based on Community
Connectedness, Cultural Bridging and Civic Inclusion.
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The charity partners with Travis Perkins Managed Services and
The City of Edinburgh Council in delivering their Community
Benefit Legacy fund. Applications for this part of the funding
programme must involve City of Edinburgh Council tenants or to
benefit areas with a high proportion of council homes.

This year the trust has a new partnership with Engie
Regeneration Ltd and the council and the funding from this
will be used in Broomhouse, Wester Hailes and Parkhead.

The trust will make 15 grants of between £5,000 and £10,000.
The closing date for applications is 19 April 2019.

Apply here
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